
Little Walnut Creek Greenbelt 
MASTER PLAN INITIATIVE 
 

The Little Walnut Creek Greenbelt encompasses 206 acres of largely undeveloped land near the 
intersection of 51st Street and US-183 in East Austin. Its vistas, natural features, and proximity to residential 
areas lend it tremendous potential to become a recreational space for all Austinites. The Little Walnut Creek 
Greenbelt Master Plan initiative is a community-driven effort to increase awareness of the greenbelt and 
develop a plan for future improvements. 

 

     

The Little Walnut Creek Greenbelt consists of 206 acres of hilly wooded areas cut by creeks 
and ravines. Over four miles of informal trails stretch across the greenbelt, but there are 
currently no parking areas or other major improvements to the property.   

 

Public input is key! In order to make this project a success, we will be gathering public feedback 
through a survey and a series of public meetings. The survey, along with information about trail 
planning process and upcoming events is available online. Our first public meeting will be held 
Sunday, February 25, from 1:00 to 4:00 pm at Givens Recreation Center. At the public meetings, 
residents will have the opportunity to provide detailed input regarding the Greenbelt’s current 
state and desired improvements. Community input will be reflected in the Greenbelt’s master 
plan, which will be completed in summer 2018.  
 

 

The City of Austin is proud to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act. If you require 

assistance for participation in our programs or use of our facilities, please call (512) 974-3914. 


